
 

CROOK COUNTY  

TITLE VI NOTICE  

 

Crook County operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, or national origin 

in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  Any person who believes she or he 

has been subjected to an unlawful discriminatory practice as defined under Title VI of the Civil 

Rights Act may file a complaint with the Crook County Counsel Office.  

 

Any person who believes she or he has been discriminated against by Crook County on the basis 

of race, color, or national origin may file a complaint by completing and submitting a Title VI 

Complaint Form.  This is an administrative process that does not provide for compensatory or 

punitive damages.  Complaints must be complete in both form and content to be reviewed and 

considered and must be submitted within 180 days of the alleged incident of discrimination.  To 

request a separate Title VI Complaint Form, or to obtain more information about Crook County’s 

civil rights program and the obligations:  

 

• Call 541-416-3919  

 

• Schedule an appointment at the Crook County Counsel’s office:  

267 NE Second Street  

Prineville, OR  97754  

 

• Write to:  

Crook County Counsel’s Office  

Attn: Title VI Coordinator  

300 NE Third Street, Room 10  

Prineville, OR 97754; or 

 

• Download the document from Crook County’s website at www.co.crook.or.us. 

 

When applicable, a complainant may also file a Title VI complaint may also be filed directly with 

any federal agency that supplies funding to Crook County in support of the applicable program or 

service in which the alleged incident occurred.  Examples of federal agencies that provide 

funding to the County include, but are not limited to, the U.S. Department of Agriculture, the 

U.S. Department of Justice, and the U.S. Department of Transportation. Contact information for 

the Office of Civil Rights operating in such agencies may be found online.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


